
 

 

 

 

          September 2, 2020 

Hello parents and students,  

The start of the school year is upon us. I am excited as we begin the 2020-21 school year. I'm sure this will be a year we 
will never forget. 

Here are a few last minute reminders before you begin your first period class tomorrow at 8:45 A.M. All classes will start 
with a zoom session each period. To access this zoom, you should go into the appropriate google classroom and then 
click on the Classwork tab at the top of the page. 

Here are a few other reminders that will help you access your zoom session and other important student information. 

1. Google Email 
All of your emails have changed.  Your new email is the first 5 letters of your last name - followed by the first 3 letters of 
your first name - followed by 000 @ stu.sjisd.org If you are a returning student, your password is the same as before. 
If you are a new student, your password is 1 followed by your student ID number.  If you do not know your student ID 
number, you can call the tech help desk at 360.370.7140 or the main office. 
 
2. Skyward 
Your skyward login is the first 5 letters of your last name - followed by the first 3 letters of your first name - followed by 
000 
If you are a returning student, your password is the same as before. 
If you are a new student, your password is Student1! 

3. Classlink 
You can log in to classlink using your google email password. Classlink is our new launch pad that has quick links to all of 
the applications you will use as a student -including Skyward.  If you are using a personal computer, 
put my.classlink.com/sjisd into the address bar. If you are using a school chromebook, Classlink should automatically pop 
up when you start your computer. 

4. Advisory 
All middle and high school students will have an advisory class. You can access your advisory class in your google 
classroom. These classes will take place every other Wednesday from 8:15 A.M. to 8:45 A.M.  

- For high school students, your advisory class name starts with HOU and it will start on September 16. 

- For middle school students, your advisory class name starts with ADV and it will start on September 9. 

Once again, I look forward to working together with our super staff and with parents as we help you crystalize and 
realize your dreams for the 2020-21 school year and beyond! 

Martin 

Principal 

http://stu.sjisd.org/
http://my.classlink.com/sjisd

